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September 12, 2025 
 
Please note that flags on DPCDSB schools and facilities will be flown at half-staff from Friday, September 
12 through to Sunday, September 14 in observance of Firefighters’ National Memorial Day, which is 
observed this year on Sunday, September 14. 
 
Firefighters’ National Memorial Day was established to commemorate Firefighters’ courage, 
selflessness, and unwavering commitment to serving our communities. For more information on 
Firefighters’ National Memorial Day, visit the Government of Canada website. 
 
For your information and reference. 

https://www.canada.ca/en/public-safety-canada/news/2017/08/the_government_ofcanadaestablishesfirefightersnationalmemorialda.html

